
Congratulations Apprenticeship 
Class of 2024!

Earlier this May, we proudly celebrated 24 of our apprentices at our annual graduation 
banquet! This event honors their hard work and dedication throughout their training, 
marking a significant milestone in their professional journeys. Each graduate has 
shown exceptional skill and commitment to mastering their crafts, laying the 
foundation for a promising future in the industry. Join us in applauding their 
achievements and looking forward to their continued success. Congratulations to all 
our graduates!

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=967956181868254&set=pb.100059616440974.-2207520000
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=967956125201593&set=pb.100059616440974.-2207520000


Attention Current Apprentices
June is your final opportunity to attend a union meeting for this training 
year. There is no meeting in July and August will begin to count toward 
the next training year. If you are missing a meeting, do not miss this one!

Pre-Apprenticeship

Tile Pre-Apprentices: Ezekiel Masseh, Jordyn Berg, Ler Htoo, Dania Whitney, Isaiah Wessel, Noel Hall, 
Victoria Mattox, Tylor Matter, Steven Williams.

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=967956121868260&set=pb.100059616440974.-2207520000
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=967956118534927&set=pb.100059616440974.-2207520000


On May 24, we completed our Tile Pre-Apprenticeship program! Nine enthusiastic pre-
apprentices participated throughout the training—some excitedly embarking on new 
career paths, others taking their first steps towards their first careers. Congratulations 
on completing the program! We’re thrilled to see you begin your journey in the field!

We’re excited to kick off our summer pre-apprenticeship program, welcoming 19 
individuals—most with no prior masonry experience! Over the next six weeks, they 
will learn the basics of bricklaying. While we hope all 19 complete the program, we 
understand that some may discover this trade isn't for them—you have to experience 
it to know. After the training, we look forward to seeing them enter the field and return 
in the fall as registered apprentices. Here’s to a great start and a promising journey 
ahead!

This is our final pre-apprenticeship of the year, and we’ll begin accepting applications 
for 2025 in January. 

Important Dates & Upcoming Events

June 3: Summer Brick Pre-Apprenticeship Begins
June 10: Final Union Meeting of this Training Year
July 20: BAC Family Picnic
August Date To Be Determined: Orientation



https://www.facebook.com/BACTrainingCenterMNND/
https://www.instagram.com/bac.mn.nd.training/



